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The patio enclosure at the First Class Club is complete and the contractor is finalizing the
floor treatment. The floor will be covered with black and gold flecks to highlight Army
colors. The patio is a great addition to the First Class Club and could not have been
accomplished without teamwork from DPW and the generosity of the Class of 1958.
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